
Junior Council of Beth Israel was 
the name given to an organization of 
Jewish young people at a meeting 
held Sunday evening in the vestry of 
Beth Israel synagogue. Edward S. 
Gediman was elected president; Miss 
Ada Y. Greenblatt, vice-president; 
Miss Mary Arik, secretaiy; and Miss 
Evelyn Petlock. treasurer. The first 
meeting was held last Sunday night at 
the request of Miss Arik. who was in­
strumental in the organization of the 
club, and who served as secretary of the 
Young Jewish Dramatic Society while 
living in Laconia, N. H., from which 
city she has moved to Bf.th to reside. 
The club, members of which number 
approximately 20, is now rehearsing for 
a Chanukah play, with Miss Arik as 
coach.


